
All the News That Will Fit On the Lathe 

A Message From Mark Hubl, Your President 

Welcome back to all that attended the National 
Symposium this year! I hope you had a great 
time. From what I am hearing from those who at-
tended it was well worth the trip. Please don’t for-
get to share your experiences with other mem-
bers at our next meeting. If you wish to share with 
the entire membership we will make time availa-
ble at the next meeting. I also heard that there 
may have been some spirited bidding at this 
year’s auction. 
How about a Mini-Instant Gallery??!! I think that 
might be fun. If you bought a wonderful piece or 
two and would like to share it with the club please 
bring it to the next meeting or two. Maybe you 
could tell us a bit about the piece and why you 
wanted to add it to your collection. Seeing the 
awesome work of the skillful and creative artisans 
of the AAW is always an inspiration for me. I am 
sure our members who did not attend would enjoy 
the opportunity to see the work as well. 
Thanks to those who volunteered for the picnic 
committee. Our picnic will be on Sunday August 
27th this year. Same venue as before. Details will 
be discussed at our August meeting and in the 
newsletter. If you have any other sug-
gestions regarding the picnic, let us 
know. 
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markhubl@gmail.com 

Vice President 

Dawn Herndon--Charles 

630-842-8561 

dcharlesster@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Nick Page 

847-931-9770 

nicklpage@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary/ Newsletter 

Paul Shotola 

779-875-7586 

p.shotola@comcast.net 

 

Additionally, the following people 

serve in these important roles: 

Librarians 

Peter D’Attomo 

Jack Harkins 

Promotions 

Rich Nye 

Videography 

Bob Bergstrom 

Tom Waicekauskas 

Photography 

Dave Burk 

Webmaster 

Brian Gravelle 

O ur  N ex t  Meet ing  

July  18  

L is l e  Pa rk  D istr ic t  7 :00 PM  

Each month, an experienced member re-

views members’ current work. In  June, the 

review was from Marie Anderson, a special-

ist in small turnings and a strong advocate 

for turning and fine craft. Marie has been 

turning, teaching, demonstrating and (still) 

learning for over 20 years.  

We have two tables set up, one for review 

items and a second table to show your work 

without a review. All members are encour-

aged to bring their work to the tables.  

Members bringing work for review receive 

a raffle ticket for a gift card, so you could 

actually win a prize merely for doing some-

thing you actually love to do!  
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WINDY CITY WOODTURNERS EVENTS 
 
Depot Days September 16-17 Lisle Station Park 
Once Upon A Christmas December 2-3 Lisle Station Park 
WCWT Picnic August 27 Lisle Community Park 
WCWT Garage Sale 
WCWT Holiday Party and Dinner 
Demo Days at Rockler  
Watch this space and the website for updates 
 
CHICAGO WOODTURNERS EVENTS 
 
 
OTHER EVENTS: 
IAP (International Association of Pen Turners) bi-monthly meeting 
 Rockler Bolingbrook August 12 9:00 AM 
Turning 2017 (Ohio Valley Woodturners Guild symposium) 
 Jimmy Clewes, Ashley Harwood, Chris Ramsey, Nick Cook, Avelino Samuel and 
 more 
 October  13, 14,15 2017 Cincinnati, OH www.ovwg.org 
SOFA Exhibition (Sculptural Objects and Functional Art) Navy Pier, November 2-5 
AAW National Symposium 2018 Portland OR June 14-17, 2018 

CALENDAR 

OF 

EVENTS 

The Heritage Society ornament production is in full swing! I will have a sam-
ple of the ornament at the next meeting. We have delivered 50 ornaments 
this month and will deliver 50 more by the end of the month. I will have 5+ 
batches of 10 available for volunteers at the next meeting. The batch will in-
clude 10 blanks, a sample and a story stick. I will have steel dowels if you 
need them. 
Thanks to our presenters last month, Roy Lindley, Jason Clark and Bruce 
Kamp. This was our first time doing a mini-presentation format. I thought it 
worked out well. Let us know what you thought of the format or if you are in-
terested in participating as one of the presenters in this format. 
See you at the next meeting! 
Be Safe and Keep Turning! 
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